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The Maryland Jockey Club is committed to the health, safety and 

welfare of every person and every horse in our community and on 

our premises.  We strive to follow all government and local health 

orders regarding social distancing as well as all recommended 

CDC precautions and safeguards to ensure the health and safety of 

all essential racing personnel.

As we now prepare to welcome spectators back into our facilities, 

we will expand upon those same CDC guidelines and introduce 

them to our racing fans as they return to our properties.

FACEMASK 
 

WASH HANDS

NO HANDSHAKES 
OR TOUCHING

HAND SANITATION 
USE HAND SANITIZER STATIONS

OFTEN FOR 20 SECONDS

SOCIAL DISTANCING
MAINTAIN 6 FEET FROM OTHERS

MUST BE WORN IN COMMON AREAS


